



Dear Owner:

In our previous letter I advised you of the postponement of the AGM scheduled for the 16th of April 2020. I also indicated that we would try to reschedule for late May if conditions permitted.

However with the extension of the official lockdown in Spain, restrictions on air travel, and the lockdown in most European countries it is obvious that conditions are extremely unlikely to return to normal by late May. It also takes a few weeks to organise an AGM and provide to owners the required official notification. The committee have decided that an AGM in May is not practical and that we intend to plan for the AGM to be held in October.

As advised previously the July call for community fees will be based upon the 2019 Budget level for fees which was agreed at the 2018 AGM held in April 2019.

The audited accounts for 2019 were originally scheduled for completion in time for the original date of the AGM. As soon as DAE receive them they will be issued to all owners but of course due to the circumstances we should expect some delay.

In the meantime on behalf of the committee and DAE I wish you all well and stay safe.

Paul Cohen